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David C. Horsley LLB, Solicitor 

Her Majesty’s Coroner 
for Portsmouth and 

South East Hampshire 

Coroner’s Office 

The Guildhall 

Guildhall Square 

Portsmouth 

PO 1 2AB 

Mrs Lesley O’BRIEN 

16 May 2013 

Dear Mrs O’Brien, 

Re: Gladys RICHARDS, deceased 
Inquest commencing: 9t" April 2013 

Thank you for your letter dated 1st May 2013 enclosing a cheque for £10.00. 

I am pleased to enclose a copy of the recording of the Inquest into the death of your 
mother. 

Please note that the copy CDs cannot be used to provide an official transcript for 
legal purposes. If you require an official transcript, please apply to the Coroner who 
will authorise transcription of the original recordings. The official transcript is 
available to interested parties for a fee, which will vary according to the length of the 
Inquest. 

I also need to bring to your attention that these CDs are data CDs so you might have 
to listen to them on a computer as they might not work on a normal CD player. 

I have been made aware that until recently the quality of the recordings is quite poor. 
I apologise for this issue caused by the technology. 

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Coroner’s Administrative Officer 
Tel:i .................................... _.C_.£._d._.e_._.A_. ................................... [ ............ 
Email:i Code A 
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